REPUBLIC OF THE PHILIPPINES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

MARITIME INDUSTRY AUTHORITY

26 July 2024

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF PROCUREMENT
for the Repair, Waterproofing and Repainting of the Facade (Concrete and Glass
Fanel) of the MARINA Central Office Building
[FUBLIC BIDDING NO. 2024-03]

We inform that the Bids and Awards Committee (BAC) on 25 July 2024, approved the
cancellation of procurement activities for the above-subject procurement, pursuant to
Section 35.6 (a) of the 2016 Revised Implementing Rules and Regulations of Republic
Act No. 9184, which provides that “ooc the BAC /s authorized, upon consultation with
the end-user unit. fo cancel or terminate the conduct of procurement activities, for any
justifiable reason, such as but not imited fo. (a) the physical and economic conditions
have significantly changed so as fo render the project no longer economically,
financially, or technically feasible, as determined by the end-user unit; xxx.”

In view thereof, bidders who paid the bidding documents fee of Php10,000.00 for this
procurement, have the option to apply the bidding documents fee for the re-posting of
the same requirement or for future biddings of MARINA wherein bidders may be
interested to participate, or to claim for a refund thereof. In the latter case, to facilitate
the processing, submit your request to the BAC Secretariat at bacsec@marna.gov.ph.

For information and guidance.

Afty. RIA ROWENA B. HUBILLA

Chairperson
MARINA Bids and Awards Committee



